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James Cox

From: Lauren Elliott
Sent: 28 November 2019 11:32
To: Sarah Foote
Subject: Planning agenda re The Ness (from Full Council)

Cllr Barnard proposed delegating authority to the Planning and Environment Committee to complete 
and submit the planning application for one compostable toilet at The Ness, with a delegated budget of 
up to £500 for the cost of the planning application; seconded by Cllr Butler; fifteen Councillors voted in 
favour; one Councillor voted against. 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Lauren Elliott 
Committee Clerk and Customer Services Assistant 
Lowestoft Town Council 
First Floor 
Hamilton House 
Battery Green Road 
Lowestoft 
Suffolk 
NR32 1DE 
  
Tel: 0330 053 6019 
www.lowestofttowncouncil.gov.uk 
 
 


